RAYWOOD WATER SUPPLY CORPORATION
PUBLIC NOTICE
SEPTEMBER 13, 2017

DUE TO THE AFTERMATH EFFECTS OF HURRICAN HARVEY TO RWSC STAFF, BOARD MEMBERS, AS WELL AS MANY OF OUR MEMBERS IN THE COMMUNITY, THERE WILL BE NO BOARD MEETING HELD FOR THE MONTH OF
SEPTEMBER 2017.

WE APPRECIATE EVERYONES UNDERSTANDING DURING THESE DIFFICULT TIMES THAT HAVE AFFECTED SO MANY IN OUR AREA.
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